
Tie-Dye 
Fundraiser  

September 29, 2023
Time: 5:30-6:30pm

Room: TBA 

STUDENTS ARE ADULTS AND ARE RESPONSIBLE FOR THEIR OWN BEHAVIOR.  AAPP IS
NOT AN AGENT OF NOVA SOUTHEASTERN UNIVERSITY,  AND AS A RESULT,  THIS

ORGANIZATION AND ITS MEMBERS WILL BE RESPONSIBLE TO MAKE SURE THERE IS NO
MISCONDUCT AT THIS EVENT.  THIS ORGANIZATION,  ITS MEMBERS AND ITS GUESTS

MAY NOT BE COVERED BY THE UNIVERSITY’S LIABILITY INSURANCE,  AND THE
UNIVERSITY WILL NOT REPRESENT THIS ORGANIZATION,  ITS MEMBER OR GUESTS IF

SUED FOR CONDUCT RESULTING IN INJURY.  

For questions please contact: 
Maricela Moreno 

MM5639@mynsu.nova.edu


 


